
Amendment No. 4 to 

Request For Qualifications 

Missouri River Terminal 

Phase 1 

Roadway/Bridge Access 

Progressive Design-Build Project 

Jackson County, MO 

 

Date of Issuance: May 15, 2024 

 

Pursuant to Section 4.2 of the RFQ,  SOQ’s were to be submitted by 1:00 pm, Central Time, on 
Wednesday, May 15, 2024 by electronic copy to mmehlhaff@portkc.org. That email address 
contained a typographical error. The correct e-mail address for SOQ submittals 
is:  mmehlhaff@portkc.com 

Port KC was made aware of the error after the deadline for submittals had passed, i.e., after one or 
more Submitters received an automated notification that their emails could not be delivered as 
addressed.  In order to ensure that all interested Submitters are given an opportunity to make a 
timely submittal, the due date for Request for Qualifications (RFQ) is extended to Friday, May 17, 
2024, at 1:00 p.m. Those submitting their SOQ after 1:00 p.m. on Wednesday, May 15, 2024, MUST 
include documentation clearly establishing that they attempted to submit the same before that 
date and time and but were precluded from doing so due to the error in the submittal 
address. Documentation for such purposes may include, but is not limited to, of a copy of the 
automated response notifying the Submitter that their email could not be delivered as addressed.   

 

mailto:mmehlhaff@portkc.org
mailto:mmehlhaff@portkc.com

